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she did much to cheer us. Miss Edith Carter, who for nine years
has been our faithful and untiring Recording Secretary. was elected
Corresponding Secretary by acclanaticn ; ve thought that a change
of work would be a relief to lier, and ve trust she has accepted the
office. The other officers were re-electcd, but we were unable to
obtain anyone to tahe the place of Mibs Editlh Carter as Recording
Secretary. We missed Mrs. Patterson Hall very much. The
Treasurer's report showed our position to be good. The Official
report of the Annual Meeting lias not yet been received, but we
thought the members would be pleased 'to read theFe few facts. In
the absence of Miss Edith Carter, Miss Bennett kindly acted as
Recording S'ecretary.

The Editor hopes to send the interesting letter from Mr. Perc3
Stocken to Mrs. Doak next month. There has been much writing
this month, and the letter has to be copied.

The Quarterly Report from Paspebiac was received too late to be
published with the others last month; if possible it will be in the
LEAFLET as soon as there is space.-ED.

[TORONTO]. D1ocssAN MOTTO.- " i hatsocver thy hand fßndeth
to do, do it with thy might."

15 Rose Ave , May 18th, 1900.
My DEAR AUXILIARY FRiENDS-I am deeply grateful to you all for

the loving kindness and sympathy shown to me during the past year,
and particularly at the Annual Meeting where you so lovingly pre-
sented me with the Provincial Life Membership and badge. I am
very proud of the honour conferred upon me; it was a delightful
surprise, and I felt unable to return thanks properly at the time; but
you all understand, I am sure, how much the gift is appreciated. Had
it not been for ill health and pressure of domestic duties I should
never have resigned the Treasurership, which has always been a great
pleasure and blessing to me. I am pleased to assist he new Treasurer
Mrs. Webster, and feel sure you will unite with me in wishing her
success in the work, and at the same time encourage her by making
up the Pledges to the full amount.

Again thanking you most sincerely,
I am yours affectionately,

ALICE GRINDLAY, Assistant 7'reas.


